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Monday 4th December 2023 

 
Dear families, 
 
 
We are very excited about the trip to Parliament next term! Thank you to those who 
have completed their slips and returned them. 
 
In addition, there is a souvenir brochure that pupils can order in advance which looks 
really informative and child friendly. The cost is £5.  
 
https://www.shop.parliament.uk/collections/educational-visits-
souvenirs/products/childrens-palace-of-westminster-guidebook 
 
If your child would like to buy one of these, then please complete and return the 
attached slip by Friday 15th December 2023 and pay £5 on ParentPay.  
 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept orders after this date as the Parliament 
shop requires plenty of notice for bulk orders. 
 
Many thanks 
Clare Enters 
 

Parliament Order Form 
 
Pupil Name:        
 
I would like to pre-order a Parliament Souvenir Brochure for the class trip in 2024. 
 
I will pay £5 on ParentPay by Friday 15th December 2023.  
 
 
Signed:       

HEACHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL 
College Drive, Heacham, PE31 7EJ 

TEL: 01485 571013   
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